
Licensing Committee 24 June 2024  

Decisions  

5. Standard Hybrid Vehicle Report 

Members of the Licensing Committee approved by a vote of 6-1:  

i) To confirm the decision made on 29th January 2024 and 

remove the inclusion of standard hybrids within the policy with 

emissions of less than 120g/km of CO2 with effect of 30th June 

2024. 

ii)  To note that 14 standard hybrid vehicles are affected by the 

policy from 1 July to 30 June 2026 – the date the trade have 

suggested to delay implementation. 

iii)  To agree the Environmental Considerations part of the 

Hackney Carriage and Private Hire Licensing Policy as attached 

to this report as Appendix A.  

 

For more information please contact Democratic Services:  

 Tel 01223 457013 

  democratic.services@cambridge.gov.uk  

 

 


